
To Dr. Flick from Mr. Clark Bell. 

Lawrence F. Flick, M.D., 

Dear Doct or: 

Medico-Legal Journal, New York, 
Nov. 28, 1903. 

Please send me for review and notice your book nThe Crusade against 
T ubercul os 1s . n 

I take pleasure im enclosing you the splendid endorsement of the 
U. S. Government of the United States on the American Congress on Tuberculosis, 
and the action of the Worlds Fair Exposition of 1904 in creating a com~ittee 
on organization of an International Congress on Tuberculosis at St. Louis, 
Oot. 3, 4 and 5, 1904. 

That Committee named by the Worlds Fair Management are considering 
adding names to that committee, and to the Honorary Vice Presidents of the 
Body, - there are reasons why this should not be tendered any one without 
consent and our officers requested me to learn if you would be pleased to have 
your name submitted for su.ch distinction. 

With high regards, 

Faithfully yours, 

Clark Bell. 

I mail you Jan. No. of their Journal as a sample. 


